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Pilon, Janet

Subject: June 25th Meeting - Urban Boundary

From: Glenn Cunningham  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:24 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Urban Boundary <urbanboundary@hamilton.ca>; Office of the Mayor 
<Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen <Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron 
<Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder <Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy 
<Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt <Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; 
Pauls, Esther <Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Ward 8 Office <ward8@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad <Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; 
Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark <Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig 
<Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex <Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike 
<Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted <Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: June 25th Meeting - Urban Boundary 

Hi, 

I'm a resident of Ward 7. I'm sending this email as a firm reminder that I want you to honour the voice of the voters 
and maintain our firm urban boundary. 

We already voted for a firm urban boundary and to stop sprawl, and we haven't changed our minds. This voter will not 
be changing his mind on this topic, ever.  

Please know that a vote to override the will of the majority and reward land speculating developers does not make us a 
better city or community. It would strengthen my resolve to vote for new representation in the next election. 

Vote NO to urban boundary expansion..... 

thank you, 

Glenn Cunningham 
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